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EDITOR'S NOTE 

Once again, delays in receipt of reports of several parts of the Proceedings of the 
1984 Annual Meeting of the Society have delayed publication. To this was added an 
unexpected administrative burden that befell the editor during the 1984-1985 aca­
demic year. 

Mention must be made of the editorial work of second- and third-year students at 
the Wake Forest University School of Law, members of the Wake Forest Interna­
tional Law Society, who, with spirit and energy, undertook the first round of editorial 
work as a project for the year: 

WAKE FOREST UNIVERSITY LAW SCHOOL STUDENT STAFF 

David Watson Daniel 
Virginia M. Hourigan 

Co-Editors 

Rhonda S. Kalian 
Edward Curtis Leach, Jr. 

Wade Gunnar Anderson 
Mary Helen Frederick 
Sarah Page Dickson 
Thomas M. Roth, III 

Staff 
Marjorie Anne Rowe 

Brian Kevin Washington 
Mary Ella Holland Wilson 

Hannah Catherine Elizabeth Yonan 

My secretary, Peggy Brookshire, is owed a special debt of thanks for her untiring 
efforts in retyping manuscript pages and patient hours in copying and otherwise assist­
ing me with preparation of the Proceedings. Dean John D. Scarlett was supportive in 
this project and thanks go to him and the law school for their part in its completion. 

I would be remiss in not concluding with a special note of appreciation to the Soci­
ety's administrative staflF, particularly Judith R. Hall, Administrative Director, with 
whom I had worked on the 1978 and 1982 Proceedings; Professor Richard W. Ed­
wards, Jr., who edited the report on The Vienna Convention and the Law of Treaties; 
Seymour J. Rubin, Executive Director; and all the panel and workshop reporters 
whose names appear throughout the volume. 

GEORGE K. WALKER* 

EDITOR 

•Professor of Law, Wake Forest University. 
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